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The Supreme Court of the Virgin Islands wishes to announce that the Honorable Theodore A. 

McKee, Chief Judge of the United States Court of Appeals for the Third Circuit, will visit the Territory 

to personally deliver the Five-Year Review Report of the operations of the Virgin Islands Supreme 

Court.  The ceremony to receive the report will take place on Tuesday, June 19, 2012 at 9:30 a.m. at 

the Supreme Court’s premises located at No. 161B Crown Bay, St. Thomas.  

We encourage the general public and members of the Virgin Islands Bar to view the event live 

by logging on to our website at www.visupremecourt.org, under the “Media Services” link. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For More Information, contact: 

 

 

Regina deChabert Petersen 
Supreme Court of the Virgin Islands 

P.O. Box 590 
St. Thomas, U. S. Virgin Islands 00803 

Tel: (340) 774-2237 
Fax: (340) 774:2258 

 
Regina.Petersen@visupremecourt.org 

www.visupremecourt.org 
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